



LESSON 5B: MID TERM REVISION

Dated: 13/10/2022

Exercise I: Find the word which has a different sound in the underlined part.

- | | | | |
|---------------------------|-----------------------|------------------------|------------------------|
| 1. A. caused <u>ed</u> | B. promised <u>ed</u> | C. increased <u>ed</u> | D. practiced <u>ed</u> |
| 2. A. man <u>y</u> | B. complet <u>e</u> | C. engin <u>e</u> | D. heav <u>y</u> |
| 3. A. ch <u>a</u> llenger | B. ch <u>a</u> pter | C. ch <u>a</u> racter | D. ch <u>a</u> ncellor |
| 4. A. serv <u>i</u> ce | B. serv <u>i</u> le | C. serg <u>e</u> ant | D. serv <u>a</u> nt |
| 5. A. pleas <u>e</u> | B. measur <u>e</u> | C. bees <u>s</u> | D. ros <u>e</u> s |
| 6. A. cam <u>e</u> l | B. buffal <u>o</u> | C. cattl <u>e</u> | D. padd <u>y</u> |
| 7. A. liv <u>e</u> d | B. populat <u>e</u> d | C. harvest <u>e</u> d | D. load <u>e</u> d |
| 8. A. brac <u>e</u> let | B. favo <u>r</u> ite | C. craft | D. gam <u>e</u> |
| 9. A. scar <u>f</u> | B. sch <u>o</u> ol | C. sci <u>e</u> nce | D. scar <u>e</u> |
| 10. A. terrac <u>e</u> d | B. satisfi <u>e</u> d | C. hook <u>e</u> d | D. relax <u>e</u> d |
| 11. A. ethn <u>i</u> c | B. uniqu <u>e</u> | C. bas <u>i</u> c | D. divers <u>e</u> |
| 12. A. sur <u>e</u> | B. soundl <u>y</u> | C. simpl <u>e</u> | D. stil <u>t</u> |
| 13. A. quest <u>i</u> on | B. ment <u>i</u> on | C. act <u>i</u> on | D. educat <u>i</u> on |
| 14. A. laugh <u>e</u> d | B. wash <u>e</u> d | C. danc <u>e</u> d | D. play <u>e</u> d |

Exercise II: Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|--------------|----------------|----------------|
| 1. A. ancestor | B. curious | C. heritage | D. tradition |
| 2. A. buffalo | B. recognise | C. convenient | D. cultural |
| 3. A. leisure | B. diving | C. origami | D. movie |
| 4. A. ancestor | B. curious | C. heritage | D. tradition |
| 5. A. generous | B. nomadic | c. interesting | d. comfortable |
| 6. A. community | B. identify | c. expensive | d. socialize |

Prepared by Le Thu

- | | | | |
|-----------------|--------------|---------------|----------------|
| 7. A. colourful | b. buffalo | c. blackberry | d. convenient |
| 8. A. active | b. commune | c. diverse | d. heritage |
| 9. A. leisure | b. minority | c. exciting | d. traditional |
| 10. A. nomadic | B. colourful | C. generous | D. countryside |

Exercise III: Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.

1. This house (A) **is** more spacious (B) **as** that white house (C) **I bought** in Ho Chi Minh City (D) **last year**.
2. Do you mind (A) **to speak** to John (B) **to ask** him (C) **to help** (D) **us**.
3. (A) **In today's** (B) **world**, teenagers rely (C) **in** technology more than (D) **in the past**.
4. They (A) **asked** a lot of questions, (B) **checked** their figures, and (C) **came up with** (D) **a best** solution.
5. She (A) **is** very keen (B) **at** drawing and she really (C) **wants** to have her (C) **own** gallery.
6. We (A) **didn't see** her (B) **recently**, so we (C) **don't know** anything (D) **about** her.

Exercise IV: Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

1. He did the testthan I did.
A. as bad as B. more worse C. worse D. badder
2. Please turn oflights when you leaveroom.
A. the/the B. a/the C. a/a D. the/a
3.does Hoa Ban Festival take place? – In Lai Chau.
A. Where B. When C. How D. What
4. During the festival, they fly many.....kites in different shapes and sizes.
A. colour B. colourful C. colourless D. colouring
5. We will go swimming today.....it is very hot.
A. so B. so that C. because D. although
6. So many people nowadays are.....to computers and mobile phones. They use them a lot.

- A. bored with B. addicted to C. worried about D. afraid of
7. Mary'd like to findmore.....the culture of the Ede people in Viet Nam.
- A. out/on B. in/about C. into/of D. out/about
8. It is interestingbadminton after school.
- A. play B. to playing C. played D.to play
9. Using the computer as your hobby can be.....to both your health and your social life.
- A. harm B. to harm C. harmful D. harmless
10. 'Well, your sister has never cooked well,.....?' Aunt Alice asked me.
- A. hasn't she B. has she C. doesn't she D. does she
11. We found the filmbecause of the excellent actors and actresses.
- A. interest B. interested C. interesting D. interests
12. The church near our school..... in the 16th century.
- A. was built B. was building C. built D. builds
13. Cathy got up early;, she did not catch the train.
- A. therefore B. however C. although D. so
14. The _____ have a very hard life. They cannot live permanently in one place.
- A. nomads B. nomadic C. farmers D. workers
15. His parents feel very sad and upset because he's _____ to computer games.
- A. addiction B. addicted C. addictive D. addict
16. I love the _____ sky on starry nights. It looks fantastic.
- A. safe B. quiet C. slow D. vast
17. _____ a horse is one of the skills every child in Mongolia has to learn.
- A. Ride B. Riding C. Rides D. Rode
18. Most farm households in our village can't live on their farm work. They have to rely _____ a job outside the farm.
- A. to B. from C. on D. of

Exercise V: Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the most suitable response to complete each of the following exchanges.

1. : “ – It isn’t a long way from Britain, isn’t it?” – “Yes, but it isn’t asas HongKong.”

- A. far B. farther C. farthest D. further

2. : “.....pass me the newspaper?” – “ Sure. Here you are.”

- A. Would you mind B. Could you please C. May you D. Why don’t you

3. Minh: We’re going to the countryside this weekend.

Tuan:

- A. No, thanks. B. You’re welcome. C. How interesting! D. Thank you.

4. Jack: Do you mind shutting down the computer?

Jill:

- A. Yes, I do. B. No problem. C. No, I am not. D. Yes, it’s all right.

Exercise VI: Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

1. The graduation is sad, because the time we studied together has come to an end.

- A. succeeded B. begun C. finished D. changed

2. Everyone has their own style of studying. I prefer to study by myself so I am not disturbed.

- A. location B. method C. culture D. network

3. Electric cars are better for the environment. In addition, they can save money on petrol.

- A. In conclusion B. For example C. Nevertheless D. Furthermore

4. Mai enjoys making crafts, especially bracelets.

- A. adores B. hates C. detests D. dislikes

5. Gardening and hunting still play an important role in the economy of the Laha.

- A. convenient B. significant C. complicated D. developed

Exercise VII: Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

1. If you follow these simple rules, not only will you save money, but also the environment

will be cleaner.

A. earn B. count C. waste D. replace

2. We must not let small children play in the kitchen. It is a **dangerous** place.

A. handy B. suitable C. central D. safe

3. I find playing sports, like badminton, an **exciting** way to exercise.

A. stimulating B. regular C. normal D. boring

4. The Muong in Hoa Binh and Thanh Hoa are well-known for their **poor** folk literature.

A. beautiful B. richness C. rich D. simple

5. Ethnic peoples in the mountains have a **complicated** way of farming.

A. simple B. complex C. important D. easy

Exercise VIII: Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbered blanks

Are you a screenager? Are you (1)_____ glued to the TV, texting your friends, chatting online, or perhaps trying to move (2)_____ another level in one of your favourite video games? Well, if you are, you are in the majority.

Most teenagers do almost (3)_____ electronically. They watch digital TV, listen to music on a digital MP3 player and (4)_____ with friends through email, instant messaging or by mobile phone. Teenagers even do most of their reading online now. When they need help with their homework, it's often the Internet that they (5)_____.

Experts from all over the world worry that teenagers' addiction to technology is having an effect (6)_____ on their health and on their behaviour. In some countries, teenagers are getting help. In Asia, there are even boot camps (7)_____ children receive psychological help and treatment. It's (8)_____ that these types of camps will become common in other countries in the future.

1. a. definitely b. constantly c. hardly d. finally

2. a. in b. off c. out d. up

3. a. everything b. something c. anything d. nothing

4. a. relate b. socialize c. join d. communicate

- | | | | |
|----------------|--------------|----------------|--------------|
| 5. a. carry on | b. get off | c. turn to | d. find out |
| 6. a. either | b. all | c. both | d. whether |
| 7. a. which | b. where | c. what | d. that |
| 8. a. probable | b. difficult | c. comfortable | d. satisfied |

Exercise IX: Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions

The thing I liked most when I was small was the change of seasons. Spring, summer, autumn and winter – I could see them all come and go and each one was completely different. Now in the city, you can buy summer flowers in winter and eat the same vegetables all the year round. Whereas, in the country, I could only eat things at certain times of the year, for example, strawberries in June and turnips in winter. I lived my childhood with the seasons.

We also made most of our food and would never eat frozen or tinned food. Everything was fresh, so it must be better than the type of food I am taking now in the city. City people may think people in the country miss a lot of things about modern life. In fact, in my opinion they miss a lot more than people in the country, they miss real life.

1. What did the writer like most about living in the country?

- | | |
|---------------------------------|---------------------------|
| A. Flowers in spring | B. Leaves in autumn. |
| C. The wild animals and plants. | D. The change of seasons. |

2. What does the word "them" in line 2 refer to?

- | | |
|-----------------------|----------------------|
| A. Four seasons | B. Winter and autumn |
| C. Countryside people | D. Plants |

3. In the countryside which season can we buy strawberries?

- | | | | |
|-----------|-----------|-----------|-----------|
| A. Spring | B. Summer | C. Autumn | D. Winter |
|-----------|-----------|-----------|-----------|

4. Why did the writer never eat tinned food when living in the country?

- | | |
|----------------------------|---------------------------------|
| A. Because it was frozen | B. Because it was contaminated |
| C. Because it was very fat | D. Because it wasn't very fresh |

5. Which of the following sentences is NOT true?

- A. People in the city can grow vegetables all year round.
- B. In the countryside turnips are grown in winter
- C. The writer often eat frozen and tinned food now.
- D. Many city people think they live better than those in the country.

Exercise X: Finish the second sentence so that it has a similar meaning to the first one, beginning with the give words.

1. I like to hang out with friends on Sunday morning.

I am keen

2. She prefers making crafts to sitting in front of the computer in her spare time.

She would rather.....

3. Jane speaks Japanese better than her sister.

Jane's sister doesn't.....

4. Chris and Joe both did badly in the exam. Chris got 20% but Joe only 15%.

Joe did.....

5. His car goes faster than mine.

My car goes.....

6. In the countryside, children play more freely than in the city.

⇒ In the city children.....

7. Who do these beautiful ornaments belong to?

⇒ Whose.....

8. Local people sell a lot of local specialities at the open-air market.

⇒ A lot of local specialities.....

9. I couldn't travel to Sa Pa with my family because of the hurricane.

⇒ The hurricane prevented.....

10. She enjoys going to the suburbs and painting pictures of natural landscapes. HOOKED

.....

11. The boy spent hours and hours playing chess with his grandfather. TOOK

.....

12. People made a fire by rubbing pieces of bamboo but now it no longer exists. USED

.....

13. Herding buffaloes is more difficult than loading the rice.

⇒ Loading the rice is

14. Young people move faster than old people.

⇒ Old people move.....

15. "Let's organize a sponsored cycling race." said the children.

⇒ The children suggested.....

16. Mary speaks English better than her sister.

⇒ Mary's sister speaks.....

Exercise XI: Make sentences, using the words and phrases provided. You can add some words or make changes.

1. Nowadays / teenagers / rely / technology / past.

.....

2. In / country, / it / against / law / discriminate / against / ethnic / group.

.....

3. I / had / first / experience / farm / work / a trip / countryside.

.....

4. Life / countryside / changed / lot / over / past / ten / years.

.....

5. Sa Pa's terraced fields / among / most / beautiful / world.

.....